
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Firstly, a very warm welcome back to another school year, to exisƟng families and new families 
who’ve joined us in RecepƟon too, we love that you have chosen Sennen School and it is great to have 
you with us. While I am the substanƟve Headteacher at Gulval School in Penzance, I have the privilege 
of leading Sennen School this term as well, alongside colleagues and local commiƩee members. This is 
a chapter that will see the appointment of a substanƟve Headteacher, someone who will care deeply 
for your school community, its families, pupils and of course your dedicated staff team, taking every-
one on an exciƟng new journey. I know there is another exciƟng year ahead for us all and I thank you 
in advance for the support that your provide. We’ve had a very busy and posiƟve start to the term, 
welcoming new staff to the team (including me!) and immersing ourselves in our Curriculum. Already 
there is a great deal of learning happening in classrooms, books are filling up fast with beauƟfully pre-
sented work and your children are doing you proud! I have spoken with many of you on the gate and 
will conƟnue to do so when I am at Sennen, thank you for stopping to say hello. I know there are 
some changes to the Ɵmings of the school day, communicated in July by Mrs Smith and changes to 
aƩendance too, implemented by the DfE. These will take a liƩle geƫng used to of course, but I know 
very soon they will become the norm. 
One thing that I have learned so far, perhaps the most important in my role as Headteacher is that 
you have THE most amazing children, full of fun, kindness and friendship. It has been such a joy to get 
to know them and will conƟnue to be over coming weeks. The community spirit that you all enjoy is so 
strong too and must mean such a lot to you all. I feel a small part of this already and perhaps, over the 
course of this term will feel this even more. Best wishes to you all for a lovely weekend and thank you 
again for such a posiƟve start to the school year. 
  
Mr Baker 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School (Friday pm) UPDATE 

Longships class to wear their forest school clothes to school, but please put wellies 
and waterproofs in a bag. 

Aire class can wear non-uniform on a Friday—clothes that are suitable for outdoor 
learning. 

Running club 

Huge apologies but running club will have to start on Monday 30th September. 

Contact informaƟon 

Tel: 01736 871 392 

Mr Baker:  

head@sennen.tpacademytrust.org 

School Office:  

rraiƩ@tpacademytrust.org 

Mrs Tindall: 

eƟndall@sennen.tpacademytrust.org 

SENDCo: 

sbakerjones@sennen.tpacademytrust.org 

Important dates: 

23.9.24 PE for Longships 

24.9.24—Swimming/PE Cowloe 

25.9.24—GymnasƟcs Brisons. High 
Five Netball 

26.9.24— Rugby Cowloe 

27.9.24—Forest School Aire and 
Longships 

3.10.24—Nasal Flu Vaccines 

10.10.24—Year 1 Hearing Screen-
ing 

 

 

 DayƟme event AŌer school club opƟon 

Monday Outdoor PE for Longships  

Tuesday Swimming Y6 

PE Y5 

 

Wednesday GymnasƟcs for Brisons 

Year 5/6 Cape Cornwall open 
day 

High five netball KS2 - finish 
4.15pm 

Thursday Rugby for Cowloe  

Friday Forest School for Longships 

Forest School for Aire 

 



Breakfast Club 

If you require breakfast club please could you either let us know the day before or send an email to Mrs Tindall. Unfortunately, Facebook 
relies on someone checking it, which might not always happen and we wouldn’t want to miss your message if you need us.  

Jewellery and PE 

Please note, as per our uniform policy, jewellery must be removed for PE lessons for health and safety reasons. If your child is unable to 
remove these themselves, they should not come into school wearing them on PE days. Thank you. 

 
Karate (Please read the note below from Luke) 

Get ready for the new school year with an amazing offer from Sennen Karate Club! For Sennen School pupils new to karate, we're offering 
6 weeks of karate lessons for just £10! With classes suitable for all kids aged 5+ held every Monday and Friday evenings 5pm & 6pm. Kara-
te not only boosts confidence and self-discipline but also improves fitness and focus—perfect for both in and out of the classroom. Don't 
miss out! This back-to-school deal is only valid unƟl the end of September and there’s limited spaces available. Sign up today by messag-
ing Luke via WhatsApp on 07504279716 or via email at admin@mayoshindo.org quoƟng code “BTS10” 
 

Parent Pay 

Please can we remind parents who haven’t already, to acƟvate their children’s Parent Pay accounts. Parent Pay is NOT an App, and is ac-
cessed online through www.parentpay.com. 
New RecepƟon parents will shortly receive leƩers with instrucƟons, user name and password in order to acƟvate accounts. 

Please log in to your accounts regularly in order to keep on top of bills to be paid: lunches will be uploaded weekly. 

ResidenƟal Trips 2025 – Longships and Cowloe 

Deposits payments are now on Parent Pay. Payment Plans will be put up shortly. 

Cross Country  

Please see the dates and Ɵmes for this seasons Cross-Country events. Further informaƟon to follow. 

 

 



Lunch Menu 

Children will be asked what they would like each day by their teacher. Children in year R—2 get infant free school meals and 
it is £2.65 for the rest of the school, other than for those pupils who have been awarded income based free school meals.  

 

 

 

 


